
From: Peevey, Michael R.
Sent: 4/11/2011 4:26:58 PM
To: Cherry, Brian K (BKC7@pge.com)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: License Renewal News Release

I assume Blakeslee and others in Sac are getting a copy.

From: Cherry, Brian K [mailto:BKC7@pge.com] 
Sent: Mon 4/11/2011 2:33 PM 
To: Peevey, Michael R.
Subject: FW: License Renewal News Release

This morning, PG&E sent the attached letter to the Nuclear Regulatory 
Commission requesting that they delay the final processing of our 
license application until we have completed our 3-D seismic studies and 
submitted the report to the NRC addressing the results of those studies.

In the aftermath of the Japan earthquake, PG&E has heard the concerns 
raised regarding the importance of seismic safety and takes these 
concerns seriously. The approach outlined in the letter will allow work 
to continue on the license application while ensuring that the NRC has 
this critical piece of information before proceeding with final 
processing of the renewal application.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.

SB GT&S 0012257
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